Jacob Paget

From: Meredith Lawry S 9(2)(3.)

Sent: Tuesday, 4 June 2024 9:30 am

To: Listed Projects

Cc: Neil Deans [EXTERNAL] (DOC)

Subject: RE: [IN-CONFIDENCE]FTA328 for feedback

Kia ora Oliver,
We do not know of any factors that would make this project ineligible.
We are also not aware of any relevant Treaty matters for this site.

Thank you,
Meredith

From: Listed Projects <ListedProjects@mfe.govt.nz>

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 1:20 PM

To: Meredith Lawry S 9(2)(a) ; Neil Deans S 9(2)(a)
Cc: Anna Galvin S 9(2)(@)

Subject: [IN-CONFIDENCE]FTA328 for feedback

Kia ora Neil and Meredith
Please find attached the application material for listed project application FTA328 Road Metals Twizel Quarry.
The application refers to the broader site being of ecological significance.

Please let us know anything else you’re aware of that would render this project ineligible under Clause 18, or any
relevant Treaty settlement provisions you are aware of, or any other potential issues with the application from DoC’s
perspective?

Please provide feedback by 5pm Thursday 6 June.

Nga Mihi

Oliver Sangster
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